Reed Property Management, Inc.
330 Dillon Ridge Way, Suite 8
PO Box 6481
Dillon, CO 80435
Office  (970) 468-0939
Cell      (970) 390-6518
ReedProperties.Com@Gmail.Com
Wooden Canoe
Home Owners Association
Notice 
June 8, 2017 

Dear Wooden Canoe Homeowners, Tenants, and Guests, 

This is a notice to inform you that Jet Black will be seal coating the Cul-De-Sacs at the Wooden Canoe Homeowners Association, next week, Tuesday and Wednesday June, 13th and 14th. They will need 24 to 48 hours with no traffic on the cul-de-sacs to complete the project. The Cul-De-Sacs will be closed as necessary to accommodate this work. 

Jet black might be able to do additional work on individual driveways with advanced notice for a reduced price since they will already be there. If you think you might want your driveway done, call John from Jet Black (970) 389-3398

For Parking, we have arranged with the Frisco Police to park on Water Dance Drive 6/13, 6/14, and 6/15 as necessary to complete the asphalt work. They request that we do not block the street for emergency vehicles and noted that we should park well off the road. There is a potential that they will tow if they feel someone is blocking the street. 

If you have any questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact our office. 

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Michael Reed				 
President  						 
Reed Property Management, Inc. 							

